
 

_____LOCAL 
______EXCHANGE 

_______CARRIERS 

                South 
                             Dakota
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LECA - request for confidential filing-MB-0705 

July 15, 2005 
 
 

VIA EMAIL: Pam.Bonrud@state.sd.us  
Ms. Pam Bonrud 
Executive Director 
Public Utilities Commission 
State of South Dakota 
500 East Capitol 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
 

Ref:  TC05-096 
 
 

Dear Ms. Bonrud: 
 
On behalf of its member companies and part of TC05-096, Local Exchange Carriers Association (LECA) 
request Attachment 2 included with letters addressed to you on June 29, 2005 and June 30, 2005 be 
included under confidential cover.  Enclosed is a copy of Attachment 2 mark confidential.  Request for 
confidential information may be directed to my address below. 
 
Please remove the requested attachment from each of the letters before close of business today. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
      Local Exchange Carriers Association 
 
 
 
      Marlene Bennett 
      LECA Administrator 
      c\o Martin Group 
      1515 N Sanborn Blvd. 
      Mitchell, SD 57301 
 
 
Enclosures 
Cc:  Jerry Reisenauer 
        Darla Rogers 
        Harlan Best 
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